
Town of Cape Elizabeth 
DRAFT Ordinance Committee Minutes 

 
April 27, 2017 1:15 p.m.  Town Hall 
 
Present: Patty Grennon, Chair 
  Caitlin Jordan  
  Kathy Ray 
 
Staff: Maureen O'Meara, Town Planner 
 
Councilor Grennon called the meeting to order. The minutes of the April 11, 2017 
meeting were approved. 
 
Public Comment 
 
No member of the public was present. 
 
Shooting Range Ordinance Amendments 
 
The committee reviewed the change specifying that an annual inspection will be done 
by the Police Chief. The cover memo was reviewed and a change to clarify the annual 
inspection was added.  
 
The committee voted 3-0 to recommend the Shooting Range amendments to the Town 
Council for consideration. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The committee cancelled the May 9th meeting and agreed to the following meetings. 
 
Tuesday, May 16th 
Tuesday, May 30 
Tuesday, June 13th 
 
All meetings will begin at 12:15. The next meeting will continue the discussion of 
marijuana regulations. 
 
There was no public comment and the meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 




